
 

 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
  
To:  Nick J. Mosby, President, Baltimore City Council 
 
From:  Peter Little, Executive Director  
 
Date:  May 2, 2024  
 
Subject: City Council Bill 24-0520 
 
 

I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 24-0520 introduced by Council President Mosby at the 
request of the Administration (Department of Finance).  

The purpose of this bill is to require online, mobile, and other third-party platforms for parking spaces 
to pay the City parking tax required by City Code Article 28, Subtitle 22 and defining certain terms.  

The Parking Authority of Baltimore City (PABC) has reviewed the proposed legislation. It is important 
that the full parking tax be collected and remitted to the City, whether a parker pays for parking at a 
parking facility or through an online, mobile, or other type of platform. This legislation makes it clear 
that the full payment for parking is subject to the parking tax, regardless of how that payment is made.  
Therefore, PABC supports this legislation. 

Based on the comments above, the PABC respectfully requests a favorable report on City Council Bill 
24-0520. 

  


